PHI KAPPA
University of lllinois

Yo Bros! Greetings to all from

the Brothers of the Phi Kappa
Chapter in the exciting twin cities of
Champaign-Urbana. Once again we find
ourselves in the middle of another se-
mester. One that has been, as we an-
ticipated, very successful and enjoy-
able.

We began the semester with the In-
itiation of 13 quality men into the Broth-
erhood: Brothers Bryan Bello, Mark
Bouckaert, Brad Cullen, Dom Dayon,
Ravi Gupta, Mark Hindson, Albert Mu-
niz, Jon Paulsen, Rick Rodriguez,
Randy Von Ryan, Mitch Williams, Don



